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Mr. John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Dear John:

Enclosed are photographs taken at Cooper Nuclear Station during our
recent flooding problem. These photos were taken at a time near the
peak of the flood.

As you can see our access road to .the plant through NEMAHA was not af-
fected although the road just out of Brownville was flooded.

I thought these might be of interest. They also show some of the con-
struction going on in preparation for the fall 1984 outage.

Sincerely,

,

L. G. Kuncl
Assistant General Manager - Nuclear
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